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Golden Grove Road Upgrade Project – Stage One  

Project update notification – April 2020 
 

Dear Residents/Businesses 
 
The Department of Planning, Transport and Infrastructure (DPTI) wishes to provide the following 
update regarding Stage One works of the Golden Grove Road Upgrade Project.  
 
Night works:  
 
All planned night works have been completed. Advance notice will be provided to the community 
and road users by VMS signage should any further night works be required. 
 
Pedestrian Access:  
 
Pedestrians are requested to observe signage of path closures and for safety reasons, are advised 
not to enter fenced off areas under construction while these important works are undertaken. As 
works progress along Golden Grove Road towards John and One Tree Hill roads, existing pedestrian 
access from John and Greenwith roads will soon be closed (Refer: Golden Grove Road Upgrade 
Project – Stage One: Pedestrian Access Maps 1 and 2). 
 
General works: 
 
Earthworks and asphalt works: will continue on Golden Grove Road during April and May, at the 
following locations: 

 between Kunzea Way and Einstein Drive; 

 Hancock Road / Golden Grove Road roundabout; and 

 between Greenwith Road to Satsuma Crescent. 
 
Culvert works: construction of new major culvert crossings will commence on Golden Grove Road 
from mid-May, at the following locations:  

 Hancock Road and John Road; and 

 Ross Road and One Tree Hill Road. 
 
Road drainage works: will continue on Golden Grove Road at the following locations: 

 Hancock Road / Golden Grove Road roundabout (western side); and 

 between John Road and One Tree Hill Road. 
 
Bus Stops:  
 

 Bus Stop 54 (western side of Golden Grove Road) and Bus Stop 56 (both west and east side 
of Golden Grove Road) will be closed. All other bus stops within the vicinity of the construction 
area will remain open (Refer: Golden Grove Road Upgrade Project – Stage One: Pedestrian 
Access Maps 1 and 2). 
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 For further information regarding changes to bus stops and timetables please visit 
www.adelaidemetro.com.au. 

 
Sections of Golden Grove Road and Hancock Road, within the project construction site, will remain 
open to traffic with a 25km/h speed restriction in place while workers are onsite, with lane closures 
and other speed restrictions subject to onsite conditions.  
 
Road users are asked to use extra caution when workers are on site, follow the direction of traffic 
management and obverse speed restrictions and traffic signage when travelling through the area.  
 
For real time roadwork information, download the AddInsight app for Apple or Android or visit: 
www.traffic.sa.gov.au  
 
There are no planned access restrictions to property or business driveways. However, advance 
notice will be given if there is a need to temporarily restrict driveway access.  
 
For any queries or information, please call 1300 794 880 or email dpti.ggrup@sa.gov.au 
 
For further information, visit the project website at:  
www.dpti.sa.gov.au/infrastructure/road_projects/golden_grove_road_upgrade. 
 
DPTI appreciates your co-operation and patience while these important works are undertaken. 
 
Kind regards, 

Golden Grove Road Upgrade Project Team  

Department of Planning, Transport and Infrastructure 
 

22 April 2020 
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http://www.traffic.sa.gov.au/
mailto:dpti.ggrup@sa.gov.au
https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/766gCnxyyQcA3vBIv9sDk?domain=dpti.sa.gov.au
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